
John McIntire
resident of Unity
LD 1960
Members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee,
I am writing to ask you to reject LD 1960. Logic alone demands this action. Why 
would we want to extend the time of using a chemical substance, "PFAS" when we 
know the hazards it of allowing it to further accumulate in our soils and water. If 
anything is to change, it should be to remove "PFAS" sooner.
Thanks for your consideration,
John McIntire
Unity


